Joanna Sanders

From: Inger Rankins <nwcanvas@olympus.net>
Sent: Saturday, August 10, 2024 6:23 PM

To: Public Comments

Subject: Port Townsend boats.

Hi,

| have heard that Wooden Boats that has been here in Port Townsend for many years, are now able to sell the boat and
let the new owner keep the slip with the boat in it. My understanding is that this is for Boat Haven.

Will it be the same for boats that has been in Point Hudson for a long time, and are known to the public for being a boat
belonging to Port Townsend?

Inger Rankins



